
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Just a reminder that we are a nut aware school *** 

 

 

School will be closed on 

Monday on 1
st

 May due to it being a Bank Holiday. 

School will re-open on Tuesday 2
nd

 May. 

 

Please also note the EXTRA Bank Holiday on 

Monday 8
th

 May for the King's Coronation. 

 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £103.80 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 2nd May 2023 – Week 3 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 28th April 2023 

Summer 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
    
 

Home School Association Bingo Evening 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Bingo Evening at  
Norton Bowling Club 

 
Great fun was had by all and over £700 was raised for Home 

School Association Funds – the minibus is getting closer! 
 

Special thanks to the College Enterprise Group for their delicious 
baked goods which helped to add to the takings. 

 

 

Wellbeing in Mind Team 
Liz from the Wellbeing in Mind Team visited school this week to support the students with 
‘taking notice’; one of the 5 ways to Wellbeing. 
 
A pop-up stall was held in the entrance to the dining area. 
 
The students enjoyed visiting the stall and chatting about how to take notice of the things 
around them and how this helps us to feel calm.   
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
As you can see Pete our beautiful Therapy Dog enjoyed escorting the college students on their 

enrichment afternoon. This week’s walk was around The Bridestones in Dalby Forest. We climbed 

on some of the rock formations, walked up and down some steep hillsides and had a paddle. One 

student commented “you forget all your troubles when you’re up here”  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 
Sid’s Terrible Truths! 

 
1: Did you know? 
The Roman emperor Nero would cover Christians in wax and 
flammable things and then light their feet on fire. 

 

 

 


